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How’s the expansion coming along? 

 

Well, things are progressing much better with the sunshine and drier weather! 

 

First, thanks to all our members who took part in our “dirty boots tour “ during our semi-annual 

meeting on May 20th.  The feedback from our meeting was positive and hopefully gave everyone a 

better feel for both the kitchen and Member’s Grille layout. 

 

Here are some pictures detailing our progress over the last six weeks: 

 

We have completed the framing for the entire Members Grille 
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Front entrance  

 

 
 

In the last week or so, we have started the internal plumbing work and even got some of the 

windows and trim work started. 

 

 

 

 

 



Kitchen plumbing work 

 

 
 

Front windows Members Grille, initial trim being installed. 

 

 
 

The Member’s Grille is moving right along but how about the way behind Event Center? 

 



Actually, things are moving right along and we expect that side to significantly catch up on schedule 

as our soil issues are behind us! 

 

Foundation walls and block work has been completed. 

 

 
 

Some block work along with poured walls was required. 

 



 
 

Groundwork has been completed and area ready for slab pour. 

 

 



 

 

We are very happy with the progress that has been made in the last six weeks! 

 

How far behind schedule are we?  We are still a month behind schedule and the estimated 

completion is the middle to end of January 2020. We are still hopeful that things will progress 

rapidly to shorten the timeline. 

 

Thank you all for reading.  Most importantly, thank you all for your continued 

support of the Harbor Club and FLCC as a whole.  Our food and golf sales 

are trending way ahead of last year and it’s because of all of you! 

 

Thanks again,  and sorry for the lack of sewer pics 😁 

 

Thank you,  

Your Board of Directors 

yourboard@fawnlakecc.com 
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